M¢ GILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

February l4th,

FACULTY OF MEDICINE
2928,

OX¥FICE OF THE DEAN

Dr. Wilder Penfield,
730 Park Avenue,
New (Y ork,

My dear Penfield:

I have your good letter of the 1llth
and am delighted to say that we will be very pleased
indeed to help in making up the deficit in expenses over
any Rockefeller grant that you may get. I have been
thinking in terms of not more than $1000.!

I am writing Dr. O'Connor today and
hope that you will be sucecessful. I am also notifying
Meakins to send in a letter. Archibald will not be back
until Saturdaye.

With all kind regards,
Sincerely yours,

Udmantan .
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